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CLARIFICATION QUESTIONS 

  
RFT: PWP-281-CON 
File:  AP_6/5/8/4 
Date: 3 December 2024 
To: Interested Consultants 
Contact: PWP Finance and Procurement Officer (pwp.procurement@sprep.org) 
 

Subject: Request for tenders (RFT): Manufacturing and Delivery of Signages for 25 Communal Com-

post across nine provinces in Fiji. 

 
 
1. How will we mount the Facility Signboard? Do we need to provide poles for it as well?  
 

 PacWastePlus has engaged a contractor to install the printed signs. This contract is looking 
for a company to only print and deliver signs to the respective Provincial Council Office. 

 
2. For the Notice Boards, Will it mounted on the wall or do we need to provide stands of it as well  

 

 Companies are not expected to provide stands. PacWaste Plus has engaged a contractor to 
handle the installation. This contract is specifically for printing and delivery of printed signs 
and Notice Board. 

 
3. Upon reviewing the tender request, I noticed that you have specified the use of timber frames for   

the signboards. However, considering that these signboards are to be installed on islands near 
the sea, I would like to suggest the use of galvanized steel frames instead. Galvanized steel offers 
superior resistance to corrosion, particularly in coastal environments where saltwater and humid-
ity can cause rapid degradation of materials. This would ensure the longevity and durability of the 
signboards, reducing the need for frequent maintenance or replacement. 
 
I believe this adjustment would provide a more practical and long-lasting solution, given the chal-
lenging environmental conditions. 

 
 Thank you – this adjustments will be undertaken by the contractor that PacWaste Plus has 

engaged for the installation of the signs. 
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